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_ Liberty Utilities
Michael J Sheehan, Esq

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael. Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

August 24, 2016

Via Electronic and first-Class Mail

Debra A. I-lowland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: DG 15-362: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNortli Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty
Utilities - Petition for Expansion ofFranchise to Towns ofPelham and Windham

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed please find the signature page ofthe Settlement Agreement recently filed in the
above-captioned matter with the signature of Brian McCarthy, Pelham Town Administrator. We
look forward to the Commission scheduling a hearing date to address the parties’ request to
approve the Settlement Agreement. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Enclosures
cc: Service List
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